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To letting others dictate my days-To taking on
more than I can manage-To letting my thoughts
rule my moods-To giving my thoughts more
airtime than they deserve-To not closing more
tabs running in my brain before opening new
ones-To treating myself as a bully instead of a
best friend-To denying myself that which I
deserve-To wishing for things to be different-
To assuming the intent of others-To trying to
control the universe-To expecting the worst-To
hypervigilance-To thinking I am not capable-To
believing I'm at the mercy-To having to prove
my worth to others-To feeling lesser than-To
thinking that I can’t compare-To expecting too
much of myself-To saying yes too often-To
taking on others stress-To question motives-To
being afraid of vulnerability-To hoping all
things stay the same-To assuming joy always-To
being afraid of my feelings-To predicting the
future-To competing and comparing-To
defaulting to apology-
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